
Email accompanying Three-Acre Data from Gianna Pitito 03/14/2025 
 
Dear Chair Sheldon,  
  
Please find attached a spreadsheet with a few additional numbers for your committee related to 
three-acre. Please note the top line that provides some caution around interpreting the data 
and potential data gaps. Key takeaways for you include:  

1. We estimate roughly 74% of all three-acre sites are making some progress towards 
permitting compliance 

2. Almost $60 million in public funding has been committed to date to support these sites 
3. Roughly 265 sites or 40% of all sites received some public support to date 

  
Please let us know if you have additional data requests. Thank you for your continued support 
on this bill. Anika may I please request your help, again, sharing this with the committee? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Gianna 
  
Gianna Petito (she/her) | Grants Supervisor 
Vermont Agency of Natural Resources | Department of Environmental Conservation 
Water Investment Division | Clean Water Initiative Program 
One National Life Drive, Davis 3 | Montpelier, VT 05620-3510 
802-636-7547 office/cell 
gianna.petito@vermont.gov  
http://dec.vermont.gov/water-investment/cwi 
The Agency of Natural Resources supports telework, and there are times when I may be 
working from another office location. I am available to connect by phone and email. I am 
also available to connect in-person upon request. 
  
 

mailto:gianna.petito@vermont.gov
http://dec.vermont.gov/water-investment/cwi

